Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region 4-A CALABARZON
Province of Quezon

CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION
City of Tayabas
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.23¥ s.2017
TO : OIC-ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
CHIEFS, CID & SGOD
HEADS, PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY
SCHOOLS
ALL RED CROSS COORDINATORS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
FROM ; DR. C ERINE P. TALAVERA

OIC- s Division Superintendent

BY : CO C. GABARDA

iistrative Officer V

SUBJECT : FIRST COUNTING FOR THE FUND GENERATION CAMPAIGN AS
PART OF THE SEARCH FOR MR. AND MS. RED CROSS

DATE : August 31, 2017

Please be informed that the first counting for the Search for Mr. & Ms. Red Cross will be on
September 8, 2017 (Friday), 9:00 am at Red Cross Chapter Headquarters, Lucena City.

Kindly remit all coin donations (Bottles of Love) and signature campaign collections (together with
the sheets) from September 4 to 6, 2017 at the division office for overall counting.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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We are an emerging division where excellence is a habit and allegiance for quality is a pledge. /

Email us at: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph tel.no.:  (042) 797-0591

Website: www.depedtayabascity.ph telefaxno.:  (042) 797- 0054), (042) 797-0773




